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MEMO 
 
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
 
FROM:  Sarah Bridenbaugh, Assistant Commissioner 
 
DATE:  September 1, 2020 
 
RE: New Member Schools  

  

At your direction, I contacted Steve Koplyay with the Kentucky Non-Public School Commission to check the 
status of four (4) schools requesting membership into the KHSAA. The initial applications were approved by 
the Board of Control at its July meeting. I was able to confirm that the following schools are approved members 
of the Non-Public School Commission:  

◼ Foundation Christian Academy 

◼ North Hardin Christian School  

◼ Trinity Christian Academy 

◼ Somerset Christian School 

In the process of checking these four, I also checked on CornerStone Preparatory School who applied for 

membership for the 2019-20 school year. As you recall, they were not an approved member of the Non-Public 

School Commission at that time. However, after speaking with Steve, Cornerstone Preparatory will become an 

approved member of the Non-Public School Commission on their first day of school of the 2020-21 school 

year. I have included their application for membership for your review and to be considered for membership by 

the Board of Control.  

 

 

  

 


